From: Rebecca Bukowski < Rbcc671@comcast.net>

Sent: Wednesday, July 19, 2017 7:58 AM

To: Monroe, Pamela

Subject: Please Bury Northern Pass Power lines in Concord

Dear Northern Pass Site Evaluation Committee,

We are writing to you as residents of East Concord to add our names to the list of Concord residents expressing grave concern about Hydro-Quebec's plan to bring extremely tall power lines through Concord. It is difficult to understand why NH would consent to allow this project to go forward through our state when there is basically no benefit to residents and a strong potential to damage the landscape as well as climate of the state. NH is a beautiful, rural state and tall unsightly power lines will detract from that beauty. Tourists dollars are important to the state's economy and tourists visit NH to enjoy the unspoiled nature. We can't imagine any tourists visiting NH to take a look at tall power lines.

The beauty of Concord is the rural nature and rich history of the city. Cutting a swath through Concord with tall power lines will do absolutely nothing to enhance and will most certainly detract from the character of the city. As residents of East Concord, where the power lines are predicted to be built, We are concerned about the loss of property values for those abutting the power lines.

In an age where we should be looking at renewable energy sources, we strongly oppose this project in our state. We know Concord's position is to bury the power lines coming through the city. Since we feel powerless to stop this project, as large corporations will always win in this country, we would at least want the power lines buried.

Peter and Rebecca Bukowski Concord, NH